ALABAMA STATE BOARD OF PHARMACY
NOTICE OF INTENDED ACTION

AGENCY NAME: ALABAMA STATE BOARD OF PHARMACY

RULE NO. AND TITLE: 680-X-2-.41 PHARMACY SERVICES PERMITS

INTENDED ACTION: NEW

SUBSTANCE OF PROPOSED ACTION:

The Alabama State Board of Pharmacy proposes to adopt a new rule subject to HB 393
passed by the 2012 Legislature to issue a Pharmacy Services Permit for a customer
care call center for incoming patient calls.

TIME, PLACE, MANNER OR PRESENTING VIEW:

Comments can be presented at the public hearing scheduled at 7:30 a.m. on
August 16, 2012 at the Alabama State Board of Pharmacy located at 111 Village Street,
Hoover, Alabama 35242. Additionally, written comments may be addressed to Herb
Bobo, Secretary, Alabama State Board of Pharmacy, P. O. Box 381988, Birmingham,
Alabama 35238-1988. Written comments must be received in the Board Office no later
than 4:00 p.m. on September 5, 2012.

FINAL DATE FOR COMMENT AND COMPLETION OF NOTICE:

September 5, 2012

CONTACT PERSON AT AGENCY:
Herb Bobo, R.Ph., Secretary
205/981-2280
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